
SATs week  Next week is a big week for our Year 6 children as they 
complete their end of primary school tests.  It is really important that they 
have a restful weekend and early nights next week so they are fully 
refreshed and raring to go.  On behalf of the whole school, we wish them 
all the very best for a successful week.


Parking  Please can I ask parents to park with consideration 
for our local residents at drop off and pick up times?  If the 
main street is really busy, please park at the Memorial Hall 
and walk down to school.  You will see we have a little friendly 
police officer on duty supervising parking so please do make 
every effort to park well to avoid upsetting our local residents. 
Thank you. 


Sponsored Walk (14th June)  Sponsor forms will be coming out next 
week.  Please keep an eye open for them!  Thank you.


Special Visitor  We 
had a lovely visit 
from a little field 
mouse today!  
Needless to say he 
was the cause of 
much excitement


And finally…now 
that the weather is 

finally a little sunnier and warmer, please can I 
remind parents to ensure that the children come 
to school suitably clad for the weather 
conditions - sun cream, named sun hats etc. and 
that they have water bottles with them?  Thank 
you.

DARLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

10th May 2024

9 May - NO 
RADLEY CLUB 


13-17 May - 
SATs week


14 May - Dog’s 
Trust Visit to 
Ribble Class


22 May - Road 
Safety assembly


24 May - Break 
up


4 Jun - Return 
to school


Our whole school theme this half term is ‘Changes in History’


